
District 9 Report 
 
District 9 hosts an introductory meeting for newcomers to Al-Anon the first Saturday of each month. 
The Moab meeting meets once a week. The Monticello meeting size has declined and meetings 
have been sporadic.  
Respectfully submitted by Jan Rastall, Representative, District 9 
 


